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This week please 

pray for the  

people living in  

Bird Street 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqauIahbANNiMN8ZbcHv9Uw
https://ststephenspreston.org.uk/
https://www.24-7prayer.com/signup/cfa0cc
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/thy-kingdom-come/id1377639052
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=net.trellisys.papertrell.book81002817768&hl=en_GB
https://www.thykingdomcome.global/resources/digital-family-prayer-adventure-map


A wonderful initiative, especially for those not 
on the internet. 

Those who phone Daily Hope will first hear a 
greeting from Archbishop Welby before being 
offered a range of prayers, hymns, and liturgy, 
including the Church of England’s weekly  
national online service, and advice about the 
coronavirus.  

Options available include materials also made 
available digitally by the Church of England’s 
Communications team such as Prayer During 
the Day and Night Prayer, updated daily, from 
Common Worship, and a recording of the 
Church of England online service. 

A section called Hymn Line offers callers a 
small selection of hymns, updated daily. An  
option entitled ‘Hymns We Love’ provides a 
hymn and reflection.  
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The Preston Churches in Prayer 
Tuesday morning Prayer Meetings  

are now on zoom at 7.30am 

If you would like to join in  
please email Andy Pratt:   

andrewpratt1@btinternet.com  

A message from David Hargreaves who was due to 
be ordained in June ….. 

The Bishop of Blackburn has decided to delay the  
ordination services which had been planned for 
27th June. The plan now is that we will all be  
Licensed as Lay Workers on schedule on or about 
Saturday 27th June, something that can be done 
over Zoom.  I'll then start helping at Barrowford St 
Thomas's and Newchurch-in-Pendle St Mary's in 
whatever way I can.  
The service to ordain us as Deacons is now planned 
for 10.30am on Saturday 26th September in  
Blackburn Cathedral.  Whether we are allowed  
unlimited attendance or numbers will be severely 
curtailed is of course totally down 
to the state of the country at the 
time, but I'm sure the church will 
err on the cautious, safe side.  I'll 
clarify the situation nearer the time. 
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